
Join CALCP’s program on 

Emerald Ash Bore 

The Ranch Country Club 
11887 Tejon St., Westminster 

Wednesday, February 13, 2013 
7:00 a.m. Registration 

7:30 a.m. Breakfast 

8:00-10:30 a.m. Program 

with Q & A  
 

Cost $20.00 per CALCP member 

Limit of 10 people per company unless not filled. 

Send your check with your reservation 

and if you show up, it will be returned. 

Yes, I want to attend this program on Wednesday, February 13 at The Ranch Country Club, at I-25 & 120th Ave., Westminster, from 

7:00 to 10:30 a.m.  Send reservation to CALCP, 6456 S. Niagara Ct., Centennial, Co 80111, 303 850-7587. 

 

Company______________________________________________________________ Phone _____________________________ 

  

Address ________________________________________________________________Fax _______________________________ 

 

City _________________________________Zip _________ Email ___________________________________________________ 

 

Those attending @ $20.00 each—CALCP member  (Your check will be returned if you show up.) 
 
__________________________________________________  _________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Office use only: Check #_____________ Date _______________ Amt $ __________________ Processed ___________________ 

This FREE breakfast program is designed to give you info on what to anticipate 

with Emerald Ash Bore and results of the 2012 forest fires.  Two speakers will 

present info to include: Laura Pottorff, Program Manager for Nursery, Phyto, 

Greenhouse, and Seed with Col. Dept. of Ag. on “Emerald Ash Bore –ID, damage 

in other states, how it moves, preparations and financial impacts, federal 

quarantine procedures, etc.”, and Sky Stephens, Entomologist with the State 

Forest Service, to discuss “The effects and recovery from 2012 forest fires on 

trees, insects, flora, fauna and the stages recovery  will take to rebuild.” 

Free Breakfast Menu 

Scrambled eggs 

Bacon/Ham 

Potatoes 

Muffins/pastry 

Fresh Fruit Tray 

Orange Juice 

Coffee, Tea 

Deadline is first 100 

people or Feb. 8 


